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Tuesday 19 May 2020 Term 2 Week 4 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

For information on next week’s 

return to school, please check 

School Stream and Facebook for updates. 
 

 

 

 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

Breaking News!!! 

Overnight we were given the news that students 
will return to school fulltime next week. Can I 
assure you that while we heard the news, at the 
same time that you did, we will do our utmost to 
be ready for all students next week. I will  
provide an update via school stream and facebook 
on Friday. 
 

While we return next week, our staged return to 
school continues this week, with students allocated 
to one day per week, learning at school and 4 days 
at home. Our current alphabetical allocation applies 
this week.  

As stated last week, where possible, please stick to 
your allocated day, in order to keep numbers low in 
each class, facilitating social distancing for  
students and teachers. Please do not send children 
on other days, unless it is necessary; wanting to see 
friends is not a compelling reason at the moment. 
 

Please remind your children to 
bring their home learning to school 
with them, as well as any school 
device they may have borrowed.  

 
 
As bubblers are closed at the moment, 
a drink bottle is also recommended. 
Canteen is not open, so bring your own 
lunches and snacks too. 

Thank you again, for supporting learning at  
Kingscliff PS. 

#kingykidskeeponlearning #kingykidskeeponsmiling  

Device Return 

To prepare for return to school next week, students 
are to bring their borrowed devices and chargers to 
school on their scheduled day and leave them with 
their teacher at the end of the school day.   

 Tuesday students (A-C) and flexible students 
(learning at home) - return devices Monday 25th 
May. 

 Wednesday, Thursday & Friday students (D-Z) - 
leave their devices at school with their teacher. 

Thank you, 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 

2:30pm finish  -  Years K-2 

Early finish commences this week for all K-2 students 

and siblings. 
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Stage 2 & Stage 3 Camps 
Due to the current Covid-19 situation, 2020 
camps for Stage 2 and Stage 3 have been 
cancelled.  Refund applications have been sent 
to families who have paid a deposit for Stage 
2 camp - please return completed form to 
school office. 

Contact Details 
Please advise the office if your contact  
details, address or family situation has 
changed. 
 

Email: kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Anaphylaxis & Asthma Plans 
Please ensure your child has an up to date 
plan and Epipen/Ventolin, as required by the 
Department of Education.  Please contact the 
office for assistance. 

 
OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC)  
 

The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is still running and 

will close on the 28th August 2020.  

All K-2 students are completing the PRC in Library  

lessons with Mrs Kershler.  

Years 3-6 have been taught how to record their books on 

the PRC Student Site and it is up to them to complete 

the challenge. Please encourage your Year 3-6 students to 

continue reading and log their books when they have  

finished. They are now allowed 10 FREE CHOICE books 

due to COVID-19. 

Visit https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/

studentExperience.html#/ 

 

Enrol Now for 
2021 

 
We are now taking  
enrolments for  
Kindergarten 2021. 

Enrolment Packs are  
available from the  
School Office. 

 

Dates for Kindergarten 
Orientation will be set 
when the current  
restrictions for Covid-19 
have been lifted. 

 

For more information about enrolling your 
child at Kingscliff Public School, please  
contact the office on 6674 1467. 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/
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CANTEEN CORNER 

The Canteen is currently  
CLOSED 

until further notice. 
 
Stay tuned for further information on a 
temporary canteen in the coming weeks. 

    KIMP NEWS  
 
Hi wonderful KIMP families, 
I hope you all had a great weekend and are managing 
this time of slowly transitioning back to school. I know 
some families are still having issues connecting to the 
KIMP seesaw account. If this is you please don't be  
worried, I know there is still a lot to be managing at the 
moment, and you are all doing an amazing job! I will email 
any parents who have contacted me about Seesaw. 
 

I have emailed KIMP parents about the opportunity to 
use 'Smart Music' for free until the end of June - if 
you are going to try and get something working at home 
for KIMP I would say to put your efforts into getting 
Smart Music. It should be straightforward (ha ha) but 
please email me if it's not and between us we will try and 
get it up and running for you. 
 

As I've said in an email, if your child is getting their  
instrument out and playing it each school day then that in 
itself is fantastic and will stand them in good stead once 
we are all back together. Hang in there everyone, I can't 
wait to see you all again!! 
 

Thank you, 

 

Nicky Cooper 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

UNIFORM SHOP 
The Uniform Shop is still open! 

 

The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available 
for purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14+ Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, 6 & 14+ available. 

Shirts - All sizes available, Limited stock in sizes 8, 10 & 12 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Size 8 OUT OF STOCK 

Track Pants - Size 10 OUT OF STOCK 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, by phoning 
1800 810 182 or email ad-
min@mrcharles.com.au. 

 

 

 

 
Due to current situations, the 'First Wave Playgroup' 
that runs each Thursday, will be postponed until further 
notice.  
Thank you,  
Mandy Ellem  

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

PBL Winners Week 4 

We completed our first weekly draw for Term 2 on Monday.   
Our luck winners get to select either a “Zooper Dooper” or a prize from 

the lucky dip box.  Winners can collect their prize on their day of attendance this week. 

    

 Kira (KN) Ava  (3/4B) 

 Flynn  (5/6BW) Kooper  (4N) 

 Vann  (1S) Allie  (3SC) 

 Jaylah  (5/6BW) Bridie  (1M) 

 

 

 
 

 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

Casuarina 


